

Friday, 18th September

Dear Parents,

Friday 25th September 2015 will be the last day before our Mid-Autumn festival break. The Chinese Department kindly asks all school students to come to school dressed in either their traditional Chinese costumes, or red, yellow or gold clothing to help create a fun festival atmosphere. We will be having a Mid-Autumn Festival themed lunch including some Chinese dishes and Chinese dessert on Friday.

Regards,

Dan Wang

Head of Chinese Department

The British School of Guangzhou

家长们:

您好!

9月25日星期五是中秋节假期前的最后一天,学校请学生和老师们都穿着中式传统服装或红色、黄色、金色的衣服来学校。我们希望大家一起来营造中秋节的气氛,感受中华文化。在那一天,学校厨房的师傅们会为学生提供中式午餐和糕点。

此致

敬礼

王老师

中文部长

广州英国学校

2015年9月18日